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Trumbull, Connecticut 06611
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www.tonyabbottbooks.com

April 25, 2016

Maria Rramer

Manager, Youth Services

Pueblo City-County Library District
100 E. Abriendo Avenue

Pueblo, CO 81004

Dear Maria,

What can I say? My visit to your fabulous library, and the
opportunity to chat with nearly 1500 Pueblo students, was
an absolute inspiration and a treat. Thank you for
everything you did to bring me to your lovely city, and for
all the amazing things you do for your community.

The students were so smart and welcoming, enthusiastic,
funny, and heartwarming. I felt we really connected, and
that’s because of you and your sense of responsibility to
the kids of Pueblo. I thoroughly enjoyed ocur lunches
together, a chance to get to chat informally. Please share
my thanks with Janina and Thea, and all your other
colleagues who helped organize the two days. They were fab,
just like you.

Please do let me know if you have any questions about the
attached expenses and receipts. I suppose they are always
more than estimated, so let me know if you have a problem
with any of the charges.

Talk to you soon, and thank you, again, for a memorable and
fun time with you and the Pueblo children!

%ﬁwly ,

Tony Abbptt



